
 

Memo                

 

 

 

To: Dr. Cheryl McCarthy 

 

From:  Dr. Ilandus Hampton 

 

CC:  Board of Education 

 

Date:  May 21, 2019 

 

Re:  Freedom of Information Request 

 

 

 
Please find the attached Freedom of Information Request that the District has recently received. The 

request has been processed and the response has been sent. 

 

 Ms. Louise Medina from SMART Local 265 on April 18th requesting new construction, 

renovation and/or maintenance planned work. 

 Tanner Johnson on April 19th requesting transportation contracts. 

 Ms. Bethany Simpson from SmartProcure on April 22nd requesting purchasing records. 

 Mr. John Laadt from New York University on April 30th requesting charter school applications. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 

Thank you.  
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